From: Alaska Online Public Notices

To: Fishwick. Claire (DEC); Pavia, Clare A (DEC)

Subject: New Comment on SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE - Notice of Proposed Changes in the Regulations dealing with
Financial Responsibility

Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 9:47:42 PM

A new comment has been submitted on the public notice SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE - Notice of
Proposed Changes in the Regulations dealing with Financial Responsibility.

Submitted:
3/20/2020 9:47:38 PM

Daniel K. Donkel
donkeloil mail.com

Orlando, FL, US
Anonymous User

Comment:

Alaska has run off all those oil companies who could help the State and the DEC, what can | say to
someone that has two black eyes, nothing been told twice, call me at 407 375 8500 if you want a smart
plan that will save Alaska from its bad laws that priced Alaska out of the game, laws like the C-Plan and
others, DNR DOG Director Tom Stokes seems to likes my 470 fund self insured oil state plan, call him if
you want, thanks and stay safe, Dan Donkel of Donkel Oil and gas LLC.

You can review all comments on this notice by clicking here.
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